
This Week at Heritage September 20, 2021 

 

 

Events 
Monday, September 20 
7:00 pm 

 
Trustees Meeting (Zoom) 

Tuesday, September 21 
10:00 am 

 
Allied Partners 

Sunday, September 26 
10:30 am 

 
Worship & Fellowship  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Liturgy for Sunday, September 26 
Psalm 124: 1-8; Numbers 11: 4-29; Mark 9: 38-50 

Sharing the Service 
Guest Preacher – Mitch Taylor 

Announcements:  
• I am attaching information about the Fall 2021 WCA Summit. To be held on SATURDAY, OCTOBER 9TH 

9:00 am - 2:00 pm at Ozaukee Congregational Church 1142 Lakefield Road, Grafton, WI (a virtual 
option is available)  

• Heritage’s organist, Robert Eversman, will join 7 other Madison-area organists in presenting an hour-
long organ recital on Sunday, October 3 at 2:30 pm at the United Methodist Church, 2227 4th 
Street, Monroe, WI.  Sponsored by the Association of Church Musicians and Madison Chapter of the 
American Guild of Organists, the annual event is a fundraiser for the Ruth Pilger Andrews Organ 
Scholarship Fund, for which a free-will offering will be accepted.  The public is invited to attend.  Masks 
will be required; there is ample room in the sanctuary for distancing. 

• IMPORTANT: Effective starting Thursday, August 19, 2021 at 12:01am, the Face Covering Emergency 
Order requires that everyone age 2 and older wear a face covering or mask when in any enclosed 
building where other people, except for members of the person’s own household or living unit, could 
be present. This requirement applies to all of Dane County. 

• Sunday worship and fellowship will be held in person at 10:30 am at our new meeting location: 716 S. 
Whitney Way.  

• Please remember to send scheduled meetings & meeting minutes to Elizabeth in the office.  
• Pastor Gerry can be reached directly via email (gbk6012@gmail.com) or cell phone: (262) 389-4938. 
• Please continue to make calls and send cards or letters to our members who are without internet 

access. And don't hesitate to be in touch with one another--we all need human connection. 
• New Heritage mailing address: PO Box 46130, Madison, WI 53744 

September & October Mission of the Month: Little John’s 
 



 
 
 

Members of Heritage 
Ed Wing, in hospital; struggling emotionally 
Bill Haight, lower back problem; traveling this week 
Terry Wing, prayers for good health 
Fred Williams, nursing care at Capital Lakes 
Joyce Williams, assisted living at Capital Lakes 
 
Friends and relatives of Heritage 
Mitch Taylor’s mother, post-surgery going well 
Mark & Carri Mullens (colleagues of Synthia Taylor), lost Grant, dealing 
with grief but hanging in there 
Becky Spindler’s grandmother, still struggling to settle into memory care 
Marty Amend  (friend of Bunders’), white blood cell count is down 
Wenda Krupp’s mother, dealing with deep confusion and disorientation; 
hydration by infusion has helped tremendously 
Teresa (friend of Pat Bunders), parents both have COVID; one with 
complications due to autoimmune disorder 
Darrel (cousin of Larry Sommers), asking for patience during recovery 
after shoulder transplant surgery 
Rob (son of Susan Zerwick), suffering from intractable back pain.  
Gary & Sue Lewis (former choir director at Heritage), recovering from a 
stroke; wife Sue is caring for him 
Bev & Bill (friend of Haight’s), Bill fell and fractured ribs 
Carol (cousin of Robert Eversman), dealing with arthritis pain 
David Krupp (uncle of Pastor Gerry), alone in Ohio, recently relocated to 
an assisted living facility 
Carol (cousin of Larry Sommers), broke neck in a fall; will need a brace 
for months; also husband has bladder cancer 
Andy Trice (friend of Susan Zerwick), colorectal cancer; recently came 
out of a coma and is doing better than many expected 
Kristina Kolden Fischer (friend of Susan Zerwick), surgery for a brain 
tumor and will be undergoing radiation 
Kristi Oleson (sister of Melanie Gerber), fighting an aggressive cancer, 
hospitalized at Swedish American in Rockford, Illinois; prayers for her 
and the entire family 
Christine (friend of Sarah Westcott), dealing with autoimmune issue 
Father of Christina (friend of Sarah Westcott), hospitalized, prayers for 
entire family 
Ellen (friend of Jo Sommers), Covid positive and it is not looking good 
Mary Ruble (sister of Sue Carter), grieving loss of husband Ron 
Jessica (good friend of Hilgendorf’s), undergoing chemo for breast 
cancer 
Rev. Greg Ellcey (retired NA Pastor), kidney failure 
  
Prayers of Joy & Thanks 
Thanks for Barb (George Bunders’ sister) who is progressing through 
rehab hospital! 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer List 
Prayers for young people struggling with anxiety.  
Prayers for medical staff across the country who are overwhelmed. 
Prayers for people considering suicide & also suicide crisis line workers.  
Prayers for wisdom as the Pastoral Search Committee has met once and 
is up and running. 
Prayers for all those suffering with mental health. 
Prayers for all students, teachers, and staff as school begins again. 
Prayers for Afghanistan as the war there comes to an end.  
Prayers for all those involved with vaccine trials for children under 12 at 
UW hospital 
Prayers for the church universal to grapple with the things that separate 
so many of us in the church and in our communities and to work to find 
how Heritage can serve and love those around us.  
 
New Covid-19 diagnoses 
Renters facing eviction 
Prayer for new opportunity 
 
Those who are depressed and struggling 
Those looking for work. 
Those families struggling to find peace at home. 
Those affected by natural disasters. 
Those who are victims of domestic abuse. 
Those who are facing difficult medical problems. 
Those suffering from addiction.  
Those affected by mass shootings. 
 
 
Those who are serving our country  
Tom Labenski, Chris Cox, & Luke (nephews and friends of Porter and 
Carren Martin) 
A member of Ed Wing’s extended family is a Marine who was injured in 
Afghanistan. 
 
September & October Mission of the Month 
Little John’s  
 
 
*Please contact Elizabeth at the Heritage office with any 
updates or corrections. 
(heritageoffice@heritagemadison.org) 


